

Lakeway Newcomers October 2019 Newsletter



MEMBERSHIP

NEW MEMBERS

If you have new Lakeway neighbors, please let them know about our Newcomers Club and all of the fun and varied activities that are available. The membership form for new members, and for renewing members, can be printed from the *Membership* link on our website at:

Lakewaynewcomers.com

If you have membership questions or have changes to your member information (e.g., email, phone number, or address changes), please contact *Faith Stevens* at:

lakewaynewcomers2018@gmail.com

or

(512) 494-5800

Please welcome our new members:

Joy and Chris Maytnier

314 Sweet Grass Lane From Chicago, IL

Laura and Andy Kenny

9 Sunview Rd., The Hills From Elliot City, MD

Patricia Harwood

104 Hurst Creek Rd.

From Dallas, TX



From the President

As I write, we just held the very successful "Harvest of Friends" social at the lovely Rough Hollow Pavilion. The Social team spent many hours planning and decorating the venue for this event, so I thank them for their efforts. A special thanks to the spouses of the social committee and other members who contributed to the success of the evening. It was great to see such a large turnout of members and have the opportunity to meet some of our newest Newcomer members.







We are now approaching the last social event before the Holiday Gala in December. It's hard to believe we are near the end of 2019 and will soon be moving into 2020. With that in mind, it is a good time to be thinking about how our members can help Lakeway Newcomers next year. There are Board positions, Committees, and sub-Committee groups that require our members to lead. Some of the current members who have volunteered for these roles have held their positions for several years, and I expect some will want to take a break from these duties. I would ask that each member look at how they can give of their time and talents to help continue to make our organization a success. If you are willing to help, please reach out to me at johnberg3737@gmail.com so we can discuss which role may be the best fit for you. I thank you in advance for your consideration.

Have a great fall season, and I look forward to seeing you at our upcoming events listed in this newsletter.

John Bergan President



Activities

BUNCO



DINING OUT



Date: Monday, October 28, 2019

Time: 6:30 PM, *Social*, 7:00 PM *Game*

Place: Host: Carlene Caruthers

304 Aguja Court, 78734

RSVP: Carlene Caruthers

carlenerae@aol.com

Cost is \$5. BYOB (no red wine, please), snacks will be provided

Because seating is limited for this popular activity, please individually confirm your RSVP <u>only by email</u>, so that a waiting list can be established according to the date and time each reservation was sent. If you have registered and later find you are unable to attend – please notify Carlene ASAP so the next person on the waiting list can be notified in time to attend.

Diners are organized into groups of six to ten members who meet each month at a different restaurant. Each single or couple takes a turn at arranging their own group's restaurant outing. The mix of people within each of the groups will be shuffled from the previous cycle to provide a greater opportunity for participants to meet and get to know more Lakeway Newcomer members.

The current June to October cycle is closed; but if you'd like to be added to the next (January to May) cycle, contact:

Gary Shoemaker at (512) 263-1286 or gshoemaker@austin.rr.com

Please note – Current Dining Out participants only need to contact Gary if they do not intend to continue to participate in the next upcoming cycle. Please advise Gary of participation changes by early December for the January to May cycle, and by the end of April for the June to October cycle.

In the future, the cycle's groupings will not be reconfigured by Gary after the list is sent to all participants. If you need to change your participation status after the deadlines above (i.e., after the cycle groupings are created and published by Gary), we ask that you assist the group to which you were assigned in identifying alternatives for continuing that group for the new cycle.



If you are interested in playing golf with other Lakeway Newcomer members, please Contact Tom Cain at:

golf@thomasgcain.com

Out-to-Lunch

Lakeway Cinema Group



The October luncheon will be held October 22 at the Canyon Grille at the Rough Hollow Yacht Club, 103 Yacht Club Cove. The restaurant offers a variety of casual American fare. We will meet at 11:30 AM.

Please RSVP to Renee Picanso at reneepicanso@gmail.com if you plan to attend. Hopefully, the weather will be nice enough for us to sit outside overlooking Lake Travis.

Each month the Cinema Group selects two films to see before the next meeting. Participants see one or both films on their own, and then meet as a group, normally on the 3rd Friday of each month, at 7:00 PM to discuss the movies at the home of a member host. Participants rate the films and then select films for the following month's discussion.

Attendees are to bring an appetizer or dessert to share, plus a beverage of their choice. Each meeting host will set the attendance capacity for their home. Once the home's capacity has been reached, a wait-list will be started.

If you are interested in joining our Cinema Group, please contact Faith Stevens for more information and to be placed on the group's mailing list.

faithstevens@gmail.com

Group Chairs: Don & Faith Stevens



October Social

A Night Out with Your Newcomers Friends

Come join your fellow newcomers for a fun evening at Angel's Icehouse. Angel's Is a very casual restaurant with indoor and outdoor seating and home cooked food. Happy hour prices will be available on beer, wine and cocktails. A selection of appetizers, salads, burgers and other sandwiches will be available for purchase. It's just a quick drive from Lakeway. Hope to see you there!



When: Thursday, October 10 from 5:30 - 7:30 PM

Where: Angel's Icehouse

21815 Hwy 71 in Spicewood

Cost: Attendees responsible for their own bills

For Reservations:

Please click on Joan Peterson's email address KEPJCP@msn.com and RSVP before October 5th



Do you know a member, who is seriously ill, hospitalized, injured, or has had a death in the family? If so, please call Pat Younger at 713-816-6477 or email her at youngerpat@aol.com so that our club's support can be shared with a card, by your prayers, or other forms of caring.



For Newcomers Club news information, including the current and archived newsletters, check the club website at: Lakewaynewcomers.com

The website-protected areas include the membership directory. To access the protected areas, use your assigned password. If you do not remember your logon information, please email Robert Levey at:

rlevey01@gmail.com



Your 2019 Lakeway Newcomers Board

President: John Bergan
Treasurer: Keith Peterson
Secretary: Joan Peterson
Membership: Faith Stevens

Social & Special Events Committee: Robin Hermann; Jenny Rapp; Sylvia Kehle;

Renee Picanso; Judy Baer; Sue Pfeffer; Cindy Kilmer; Jaime Rubenstein

Technology Director: Robert Levey **Communications:** Don Stevens

Welcoming Ambassador: Pat Younger